
 

Intake of Staff Nurses: Diploma in Nursing General, 
Community & Psychiatric and Midwifery 
 
The Department of Health is busy consolidating the list of candidates to do a four-years training 
Diploma in Nursing. The intake is for staff nurses who are due for a bridging course by June 2019 and 
having matric certificates. Qualifying officials will write the R425 course in November 2019 
 
The PSA in Mpumalanga is urgently calling on nurses who qualify but are not on the list to urgently 
contact the PSA Provincial Office on (013) 741 7500. 
 
Members will be kept informed of developments. 
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